
World War I - American sentiment 1915 
In the summer and early fall of 1915 there is 
much correspondence between Hil1,Lord Reading, 
J.P.Morgan, Gaspardf Farrer, and others about 
a U.S. loan to the Allies. One pencilled draft 
of a telegram to Morgan, Sept. 29,  1915, in 
Hill's own handwritin& has been framed by some- 
one. Lord Reading's letter to Hill of October 
15, 1915, shows that Hill played a leading role 
in inaugurating the loan [Liberty Loan]. 
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